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These Meetings were for the purpose of discussing Medical 
Education in general, the medical curriculum in particular, the 
relations of Medical Schools and Hospitals, Hospital Adminis­
tration, and kindred subjects.

At the Meeting of the Association of American Medical 
Colleges, every large School in the United States was represented. 
(There are 70 Class A. Medical Schools in the United States).
Among the attendants at these Meetings were the presidents of a 
number of the Universities, the Deans of all Medical Schools, some 
of the more prominent educationalists, and many other professors 
and Heads of Departments.

This Report embodies merely a summary of some of the more 
important features which concern our immediate problems, and the 
conclusions arrived at from listening to contributions given at 
the meetings and to private conversât ions with many of the more 
prominent educationalists.


